The Da Vinci Institute

Curriculum Project for Public Art

The Da Vinci Institute is a network of Evansville, Indiana, community leaders
that facilitates opportunities for creativity and collaboration for K-12 learners so that the disciplines of the arts and humanities are

vital components of the educational experience and integral with the study of science, technology, engineering, and math (STEM).

During the summer of 2013, the Institute hosted a round table discussion at the Arts Council of Southwestern Indiana to explore
ways to better understand and highlight the Roger Stoller sculpture, Vibrant River, recently installed on the Ford Center in
downtown Evansville (pictured above). A tangible outcome of this discussion is the development of a curriculum guide that will
include relevant teaching and learning components, including background information about the Stoller work and other public art
installations in Evansville, along with lesson plans created by our local teachers.

In! Ten teachers, representing various schools and disciplines, will be selected to submit lesson plans for this new
guide. We are looking for creative ideas that connect or infuse curricular areas of study. For example, engineers worked with Roger
Stoller to ensure the scope, weight, and size of this work did not compromise the building structure: How is math important to art?
How might you apply this concept to a project in your class? The target age group for the first phase of this project will be 4" grade
students. The Da Vinci Institute is also collaborating with the Evansville Philharmonic Orchestra on ways in which music and art
intersect, with the understanding that many students may have an opportunity to view the Vibrant River sculpture when they attend
the Young People’s Concerts at the Victory Theatre in the spring of 2014.

Timeline: f f K t sk2@evansville.edu. The deadline to express your interest is

September 30, 2013. No lesson plans are due at this time. The Da Vinci Curriculum Committee will review the responses and

contact those selected to participate by October 15, 2013. Those selected will be invited to an introductory session at the Arts

Council of Southwestern Indiana on October 22, 2013 at 7:00 PM, at which time the overall concepts and lesson-writing process will
be introduced. To acknowledge the expertise and efforts of the lesson-writing team, selected contributors will be compensated with
$100 for a completed plan, a $50 gift certificate for classroom supplies to implement the plan, and $50 to attend an introductory and

culminating reception.
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* Why does this project interest you?

¢ What are your initial ideas for a planning idea? (Include possible areas of study or ideas you would like to
explore further. Although this may change as you are introduced more fully to the project, it will provide the
review committee with a better understanding of your interests.)

For more information about the Vibrant River sculpture, see http://www.courierpress.com/news/2013/jun/09/shaky-start-

for-vibrant-jumpford-center-takes-on/. Questions? Please contact Sharon Kazee (sk2@evansville.edu) or Vic Chamness

(Vic.Chamness@evsc.k12.in.us). We look forward to the possibilities ahead!
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